
MINUTES MVUDSS BOARD MEETING 6/9/17


IN ATTENDANCE:  S. Baranick (SB); J. Hansell (JH); R. Schemp (RS)

ABSENT:  T. Jadwin (TJ) 


1)  Mike Feeney (MFe) Resignation from Board

		 MFe sent an e-mail to the Board on 5/30/17 resigning from the Board due to a busy schedule. 
		 It was subsequently learned that MFe will be moving out of the area.


2)  Disabled Veterans - 4 Paws for Patriots


		 SB contacted MFe to see if he would still be involved in the annual disabled veterans softball 	 	
	tournament.  He indicated that he would be moving out of the area.


	      MFe was main contact for teams entering the tournament.  He also collected fees and maintained 	 	       
bank account.  Board discussed the possibility of new Board member handling that responsibility.


3)  Pitching Screens


		 RS mentioned that a pitching screen was left, again, at BLD after the games on 6/5/17. 
It was previously communicated to managers regarding their responsibility to retrieve pitching screens 
after the last games on fields.  SB will send another e-mail to managers on this subject.  General idea 
would be for the last game(s) on a given field(s) for the local home team to retrieve the pitching screen 
and make sure that one of the Board members or Jack Buss be given the screen.  If the last game(s) 
include an out-of-area team, the local team is responsible for the screen irrespective of whether home or 
visiting team.



